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Dear Editor:

Re: Cyclists Should be Xicensed to Ride, Jan. 7 Mailbox.

Yes - but not their
bicycles! - cjk Car users are

equally likely to be
subsidizing bicycle
users! - cjk

http://www.nsnews.com/opinion/letters/letter-we-all-pay-our-share-cyclis...

Most cyclists are licensed. Every cyclist | know owns and drives a car. It's nice to have a chojce to cycle to work to avoid rush
hour traffic one day and use the car to go shopping the next.

Most cyclists are insured. When they cycle to work, their insured vehicle sits and perhaps even subsidizes the auto insurance

rates of others.|Cyclist, being the exclusive users of bike lanes, do not contribute to their construction/maintenance. Cyclists per-se do not pay gasoline taxes

Z_ since bikes do not use gasoline. Biking is inherently powered by food - a very expensive and carbon intensive product to produce power. - cjk

Cyclists pay for bike lanes. Transportation is funded mostly from municipal and provincial general revenue. Cyclists pay
income, property, consumption, transit and even gasoline taxes.

Cyclists generally obey traffic rules. Being licensed drivers, they are well aware of the rules of the road.

They are also very vulnerable in traffic so make decisions on how to reduce their risk.

[legal. - cjk

N

It's not unusual to see a cyclist jumping a curb to get out of the way when the bike lane abruptly ends or doing a rolling stop at
a traffic light to get to full speed before the onslaught of traffic catches up to them again.

When they make the wrong decision, they usually come out on the losing end thus they have great incentive to make rational

decisions about their safety.

Bike lanes, like sidewalks, separate us from harm’s way when moving about while uniting us in building livable cities. We all

benefit, we all pay.

Will Schuurman
North Vancouver
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